

April 30, 2019

Dear Professors Benkert-Rasmussen (chair), Bengs, Brownfield, Waid-Lindberg and Walters,

Thank you for volunteering to serve on the Sociology Search Committee during the 2018-2019 academic year. The hiring process can be difficult and time-consuming, but your dedication and professionalism helped ensure a positive outcome. I believe everybody is really excited about this new colleague, and I am confident she will be an asset to the Sociology program as it moves forward in new and innovative directions.

Thanks again for your time and effort!

Sincerely,

Joshua Hagen

Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

Northern State University

Joshua.Hagen@northern.edu